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VANIER COLLEGE TEACHERS' ASSOCIATION



 

	NEWSBULLETIN No. 2
September 24, 2007



Report from the September  19, 2007 General Assembly

The VCTA General Assembly of Sept. 19 voted against the FAC Intersyndical Council’s recommendation to enter into any ad hoc negotiations (see the VCTA September newsletter). All of the FAC locals are currently voting on this issue and partial results as of September 21, 2007 are listed below.  Final results will be available on Sept. 26. 

	


            For
        Against
               Abstentions

Abitibi



39

19


6

André-Laurendeau

33 

  0 


2 

Carleton


  0

  9


1

Charlevois


12

  0


1

Gaspé



14

23


3

Iles-de-la-Madeleine

20

  0


0

IMQ



15

  2


0

Jonquière


  2

49


5

Lionel-Groulx


25

  0


0

Rivière-du-Loup

  7

23


3

Sorel-Tracy


17

  0


1

Vanier



  1

28


1

Total


           185
           153

Percentage:

           55%                  45%




The General Assembly also passed the VCTA budget for this academic year.  If you wish to see it, it is available to any member in the VCTA office.  

Palestinian Fair Trade Olive Oil

We have set up a workshop with Carolle Charlebois  of Zatoun on Wednesday, Sept. 26 during Universal Break. The meeting will be held in the New Board Room. Carolle is going to discuss the Zatoun project  and how VCTA members might be able to help. Since there is limited space and a lunch will be served, please let Susan know if you are going to attend. (7053). 

Don’t forget the workshop with Givat Haviva that will be held in the Board Room on October 17 at Universal Break. Givat Haviva promotes peace education in Israel. 

Good News on Enrollment!

According to MELS documents, students numbers are expected to continue rising until 2013. After that they are expected to level off above our present enrollment. This is very good news for teachers! 

NON-TENURED TEACHERS ALERT!!!!!!!!!!!

Make sure that you keep a class list of the students you have right now in the class (the drop date was last week). You will need these numbers to calculate your C.I. (workload calculation) which will determine your pay and full-time or part-time status. There will be a workshop on C.I. calculation within the next month, after validation. 
